Staff Senate Meeting 
Nebraskan Student Union, Sandhills  
March 17, 2015
Present: 
Admin/ Managerial/Professional 
       Megan Fryda, Mitch O'Neill, Chelsea Swarm,                                           
                                                                                  Diana Jones 


Office  
           
                         Stacy Darveau, Paula Fuestman, Holly Peterson   


Service 
 
   
 
Tammy Dietz, Don Wellensiek, Chris Wilson 

Absent:
Admin/Managerial/Professional
Todd Gottula, Kristin Chamness

 
Ex-Officio  
 
 
 
Mary Chinnock Petroski 

I. President Swarm called the meeting to order at 10:32am    

II. Roll call was taken by Secretary Dietz. 

III. March Employee Achievement Award Recipient - Kiphany Hof  with Counseling Care 
IV. Adoption of Agenda – Motion:  O'Neill/Peterson
V. Approval of February minutes – Motion:  Darveau/Jones  

VI. Treasurer’s Report – Darveau 

· There was one transaction recorded for this last month

1. UNK Creative Services - Cardstock   $13.03

State Account - $1,082.06

Revolving Account - $411.20
· Current Grand Total – $1,493.26
· Discussed the fact that this will be the dead end year for budget, so we will need to use it or lose it.  Have some left over that would be available for Professional Development committee if they would like to have an event.
· Discussed proposed budget for this next year

· The proposed budget of $ 2,348 will be summited for approval.
· Motion:   Peterson/Fuestman
VII. Correspondence and Staff Senate website –Dietz 

A note from Kelly Bartling for Staff Senate, thanking us for our efforts on the hockey night event. 
VIII. Committee Status Update – Fryda

Professional Development  

· Will meet this Thursday to elect new Chair and Secretary.  Working on dates and locations for future meetings.
· Continuing to develop a ‘work/life balance’ program.

· Planning ahead to the Poker Walk.

Employee Recognition Committee  

· April 2nd is their next scheduled meeting.
· Working on Administrative Recognition, which will be held April 13th at the Alumni House and catered by Hy-Vee.

The Communication Committee  

· Enjoying meeting and welcoming new employees.  
· Continuing to work on committee awareness surveys.
Policy Committee  

· Has not met at this time.
X.         Current Business

· Storm Hockey fundraiser results.

· The raffle during the hockey game brought in $332.

· For the Staff Senate Hockey night 119 tickets were sold.  Overall we are able to add over $800 to the Dependent Scholarship fund.

XI.  
Future Business

· Looking ahead to Staff Senate elections in May.
XII. Adjournment:  Motion – O’Neill/Peterson - Unanimous approval
Next meeting:  Tuesday April 21, 2015 10:30am  
 Sandhills Room 
Nebraskan Student Union 
